
 

Cooperation for innovation and the exchange of good practices 

School Exchange Partnerships  

“Climate is a topic!”  
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2nd Short-term exchanges of groups of pupils: 

 “International efforts on the climate change”  

25/ 26/ 27 - 01 - 2022 online  

Scuola Secondaria Statale di Primo Grado “G. Bianco - G. Pascoli” Fasano ( BR ) ITALY 

 

Tuesday  
25th January 

Wednesday  
26th January 

Thursday 
27th January 

9:00 -  “ Bianco - Pascoli” 
School presentation by the 
Italian students 

9:00 -  Official welcome by 
the Headmaster 
 

9:00 -  “Sightseeing 
Fasano” 

9:30 -  Foreign students’ 
presentation (each country 
introduces itself by a short 
video before a particular 
monument or a particular 
place) 
 

9:05 - Workshop by each 
country about “National 
climate plans” 
 
(max 10 minutes  each) 

9:30 - Competition on the 
virtual visit of Fasano 

10:15 -  Coffee break 10:15 - Coffee break 10:15 - Coffee break 

10:30 -  Italian lesson and 
Italian Tongue- twister 
competition 
 
 
 
 

10:30 - "Sing for the 
Climate" 
 
National Climate Plan: 
situation in Italy and Apulia. 
 
Meeting with the Council 
Member of Fasano Mrs 
Martucci. 

10:30 - Workshop on 
recycled plastic flowers 
 

11:30 - Let’s dance “in 
Italian” 
 

11:30 - “Bianco- Pascoli” 
School video: “Vieni a 
ballare in Puglia” 
 

11:00 - Meeting of the 
coordinators 

 


